Production Department
Hobbs Division
Western Hemisphere Petroleum Division

January 31, 1975

Mr. Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor District T

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission

Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Dear Mr. Ramey:

Due to the unavailability of a drilling rig,

Continental Oil Company
P.O. Box 460

1001 North Turner

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240
(505) 393-4141

we will not be able to

start drilling on the wells named below at the time originally expected.

We respectfully request an extension of

drilling.

North El Mar Unit No. 58,

Lea County, New Mexico

South Eunice Unit No.
Lea County, New Mexico

Yours very truly,
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L. P. Thompson
Division Manager

HAI:reh

60 days in which to commence

Section 36, T-26S, R-36E,

66, Section 21, T-22S, R-36E,



